
      March Calendar 
7  Executive Board Meeting: Lightkeeper’s Cottage, 9:30 a.m. 
 Hostesses:Linda Fraker, Barbara Dillon, Sandra Doxey 
8   Garden Therapy: Harborview Center for Nursing & Rehabilitation, 2:00-3:00  p.m. 
 “Emerald Isle” 
13  Junior Gardeners: Deer Hill School Cafeteria, 2:40-3:40 p.m. “Leaf Manipulation” 
14  Flower Design Workshop: Lightkeeper’s Cottage, 10:00 a.m.  Private class. 
21  Horticulture Workshop: Lightkeeper’s Cottage, 9:30 a.m.  “Air Plants & Succulents” 
22-26  Boston Flower and Garden Show  
23  History in Bloom Prep Meeting at Cohasset Historical Society: 1:00 p.m.  
28   Monthly Meeting: Second Congregational Church, 43 Highland Ave Coffee: 9:00 
a.m. Meeting: 9:30 a.m.  Hostesses: Deane, Drew, DuBois, Duffield, Dwyer, Fallon, 
Ferreira, Fitzgerald, Frank, Gilmore, Grant, Granville. “The Cook’s Garden”

www.CommunityGardenClubofCohasset.org

Newsletter Editor: Barbara Canney barbaracan@me.com

March 2017 Edition

ÒIt was one of those March days when the sun shines hot 

and the wind blows cold: 

when it is summer in the light and winter in the shade.Ó Charles Dickens

March is an encouraging month!   I love the extra light it gives us. We begin 
to see the signs of spring in our gardens.  Budding trees can be clipped 
and forced indoors.  We are eager to get our hands in the soil.  Hopefully 

you have ordered your seeds so you can  start them indoors.  Since the New England weather 
does not yet permit much outside activity, this is an ideal time to service our mowers, sharpen 
our tools and take stock of the planters that we look forward to Þlling.  Local nurseries have 
sales on last yearÕs pots to make room for the new ones.  Having been to the Christmas Tree 
Shop recently, I can tell you that the Spring theme is very evident.
 Please be sure to check your yearbook for our March activities.  This is a busy month 
with the addition of the Boston Flower and Garden Show.  The show begins on Wednesday, 
March 22 through Sunday, March 26.  CGCC has one team, led by Dana Roberts, in the 
tablescapes division.  Cynthia Chase and Jan Todd have also entered individually.  Why not 
put a group together to see the show, support our participants and treat yourselves to lunch at 
one of the nearby restaurants?
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We also wrapped hyacinth bulbs into  
moss ÒbombsÓ.

Dana Roberts showed us how to force spring budding 
branches for enjoyment indoors.  

Horticulture Workshop

Our VP, Sue Reagan and Òour hostess with 
the mostestÓ, Pam Kelly, celebrate 
ValentineÕs Day!
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Garden Therapy
ÒBe My ValentineÓ arrangements were 
made by the residents of Harborview 
Center for Nursing and Rehabilitation 
at October's Garden Therapy. !We all 
had fun creating these wonderful 
bouquets.!Our group this month 
included Dolores Roy, Maureen 
Adams, Julie Hess, Barbara Canney.
Ann Helbock.

When choosing native plants for 
pollinators, we should provide 
plants that will bloom from the spring until the 
fall.  Native plants are used for nectar and as 
host plants (Yes, they will eat the leaves).  Both 
types of plants should be available for the 
pollinators to forage on.

At this years plant sale there will be seven 
native pollinator plants available in limited 
numbers.

1. (Aquilegia canadensis) Columbine
2. (Baptisia lactea) White False Indigo
3. (Asclepias tuberosa) Butterßy weed
4. (Ceanothus americanus) New Jersey 

Tea
5. (Monarda Þstulosa) Bergamot
6. (Liatris spicata) Dense Blazingstar
7. (Chelone glabra) White Turtlehead

Conservation by Laura Horky



The Willcutt Commons Senior 
Center ßower arrangers created 

red, white and blue arrangements 
in celebration of PresidentÕs Day.   

Thank you to Barbie Bowman, Carol 
Graham, Barbara Dillon, Lee Drew, 

Motoko Deane, and Barbara Canney for their 
help preparing for and assisting with the program. 

Dolores Roy

Senior Center
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Several members worked on projects in preparation for the Christmas House Tour 
Boutique.   Led by Kate Farrington, they dipped pine cones in wax for Þre 
starters.  Little match boxes were wrapped in colorful paper to complete the 
theme.  Huge pine cones were taken apart, then glued to tree forms.  

New York Botanical Gardens Field Trip Reserve your Seat Now

 Weds. June 14th Departure 6 a.m. from Stop & Shop, Cohasset. Return 10 p.m. 
$75 per person for bus and ticket.  Make your check out to CGCC.  Mail to Carol Groebel,  

29 Capt. Litchfield Lane, Scituate Ma. 02066 by April 15th  

Craft Workshop



CGCC
353 South Main Street
Cohasset, Ma 02025

Our February gathering was the annual meeting 
held at
" Auberge de LÕIll, Nagoya", !which is the Þrst 
oversea setting up of this famous restaurant with 
!Michelin 3-stars located at Illheusern, Alsace, 
France.

Recording Secretary,
Takako Kohri

Sister Garden Club of Nagoya, Japan


